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Nonstate Agencies 

The Governor’s proposed amendments reduce funding for grants to nonstate agencies by 
$1.2 million GF the second year as a result of the Governor’s October reduction actions.  A 5 
percent reduction was applied across the board to the $26.7 million GF total grants awarded and 
all grantees were requested to return the funding if it had already been provided.  As of 
December 18, 2007, all but $62,000 had been returned. 

 

 


